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Good afternoon Sir/Madam,

I would like to express my big concerns to have the coal train passing through my suburb (Parkinson).
At the first place we moved to Parkinson because it is young families friendly, green and safe.
Now everything is just seeming to be changing if that train came in action it is health hazard, noise and safety
hazards for our children and the environment on top of that it will smash the value of our properties.
Please stop the coal train !
Kind regards
Amira Omar
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